0234%~{

Request for closer of Park Ave-
between 6™ St. and Water St. and Park Ave. Between 6" and 7t" for May 26" 2018

between 6 St. and Water St. for Sept 1% 2018

Good Day-

We here at Indian Motorcycle of Racine and The NASH are requesting to have the above-mentioned
block of Park Ave shut down as well as bagging meters on the 500 block of 6 street directly in front of
the store and across the street.

May 26 is a Saturday in which we are looking to do a bike blessing in conjunction with Veterans
Outreach of Wisconsin (VOW). Police and Fire are already being worked with to be part of this as well
along with active members of army and navy at this point. We are hoping to finalize and secure a ladder
truck to park on Park between 6™ and 7™ with ladder extended with a large flag atop. We will be having
live music all day as well with food and beverage proceeds to go directly to the Veterans Tiny Village.

On Sept 1* We are attempting a world record. With Harleys 115t celebration we are attempting to
break the record for number of Indian motorcycles in one place. Park Ave. would be for parking/staging
of motorcycles. The group organizing all of this is our riders group. They are in contact with police as
well for any traffic issues. Guinness will be here to do official counts as well. We will have music food
and beverage all day as well. Monies raised this event will also be in benefit of the Veterans Tiny Village.

Any further questions please feel free to contact myself Randy Treu @ thenash2017 @gmail.com or
2624566598.

Thank you for your time and consideration
Randy Treu

The Nash



